Tim Geyer
1510 S Prairie Ave
Waukesha, Wi53189

ATTN: Fred Abadi

Fred,

I was told to write to you regarding my last water bill to see if there was some sort of relief |
could get for it. | recently did a lot of landscaping in around my home, the majority of which was sod and
grass seed, Due to this, | used an excessive amount of water over the last billing time period. | was
unaware that there was a device | could put on my home to monitor the amount of water used that

does not go directly back to the sewer system..

| understand completely the amount of water used, and | have no issue with that portion of my
water hill. My concern is the amount of wastewater | am being charged for. My average bill is around
$180 a quarter, this most recent bill was $670, over $300 of it was for wastewater. | have a hard time
stomaching this portion knowing that the majority of that water never went back to the treatment
plant. Please let me know if there is anything that can be done to help me with this situation.

Tim Geyer

414-852-8552




